
Intentions of the Holy Father Pope Francis 
For October 

For a Shared Mission 
We pray that the Church continue to sustain in all ways a 

Synodal lifestyle, as a sign of co-responsibility, promoting the 
participation, the communion and the mission shared among 

priests, religious and lay people.  

The Catholic Community of  
Holy Family * Sacred Heart *  St. Alphonsus * St. Ann 
www.sacredheartauburn.org    facebook.com/auburnholyfamily 

PARISH STAFF 

Pastor 

Father Stephen Karani 

fr.stephen.karani@dor.org  

Parochial Vicar 

Father Michael Brown 

fr.michael.brown@dor.org 

Deacon John Tomandl 

john.tomandl@dor.org 

Deacon Gregg Lawson 

gregg.lawson@dor.org 

 

Parish & Finance Office &  

Mailing Address 

90 Melrose Rd. 

Auburn, NY 13021 

Parish Office 315-252-7271 

Finance Office  315-252-7111 

 
Nancy Kavanagh   
Parish Secretary 
nancy.kavanagh@dor.org 
Monday-Thursday  
8:00am-4:30pm 
Friday 
8:00am-11:00am 
 

Shawn Gillen-Caryl 

Regional Finance Director 

shawn.gillen-caryl@dor.org 

Barbara Quinn 

Faith Formation Coordinator 

barbara.quinn@dor.org  

Richard White   

Pastoral Associate 

richard.white@dor.org 

 
Reconciliation 
Sacred Heart: Saturday 3:00pm 
St. Alphonsus: Saturday 3:30pm 
Sacraments 
Baptism,  Marriage, Ministry of the 
Sick–Please Call Parish Office  
 
Holy Family Church  

85 North St.  

Sacred Heart Church 

90 Melrose Rd 

St. Alphonsus Church 

85 E. Genesee St.  

St. Ann Church  

4890 Twelve Corners Rd.  

 

Parish Council Members: 
Holy Family Church: Helen Delaney, 
Liza Kelly, Jeannine Larose 
Sacred Heart Church: Pat Collier, 
Melissa Deyneka, Kathy Herr 
St. Ann Church: Janet Zane 
St. Alphonsus Church: Meg Gremli,  
Karen Odrzywolski 

GOSPEL MEDITATION  
ENCOURAGE DEEPER UNDERSTANDING OF SCRIPTURE 

October 20, 2024 
29

th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
From a young age, I loved winning at sports. I confess that winning was 
a bit of an addiction. It was probably coming from a deep desire for 
attention and affirmation from others. Nevertheless, it was a driving 
motivation for me. Baseball, soccer, track, table tennis, and whatever 
else I could find was a chance to win. Competition was my obsession. 
 
Another John, and his brother James, demonstrate a kind of wildly 
competitive obsession when they dare to say to Jesus: “Grant us to 
sit, one at your right hand and one at your left, in your 
glory” (Mark 10:37). Their audacity arouses an indigent reaction from 
the other apostles, who are clearly raw that these two are out to win the 
highest spots.  
 
How does Jesus respond to us in our desires for greatness? The same 
way he does to James and John. He does not criticize them for their 
desire for glory. But he does highlight their ignorance (“you do not 
know what you are asking.”). Then he invites them to be champions 
of true greatness: by drinking not the cup of worldly victory, but his cup 
of self-giving suffering love, to be the “slave of all.” The true winners 
are slaves of love. This week, dare to tell Jesus what your ambitions 
truly are. Hear him call you to an even greater victory.    

 
— Father John Muir 
 
©LPi 



FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP FOR 10/13/24 

Sacred Heart Church 
Regular Collection $6174.00 
St. Alphonsus Church 
Regular Collection $2578.00 
St. Ann’s Church 
Regular Collection $1206.00 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

Calendar of Events Week of October 20, 2024 

Sunday, October 20, 2024  
(SH) 10:00am-11:15am-Faith Formation 
(SH) 5:30pm-7:00pm Youth Group 

Monday, October 21, 2024 
(SH) 5:30pm Parish Council Meeting 

Tuesday, October 22, 2024 
(SH) 5:00pm Catholic Charities Empty Bowls 

Wednesday, October 23, 2024 
(SH) 1:00pm-2:00pm OR 7:00pm-8:00pm  
Bible Study in Conference Room 

Thursday, October 24, 2024 

Friday, October 25, 2024 
(SA) 10:00am-8:00pm Eucharistic Adoration 

Saturday, October 26, 2024 
(SH) 10:00am Lay Minister Training-Hall 

Sunday, October 27, 2024  
(SH) 10:00am-11:15am-Faith Formation 
(SA)  6:00pm Trunk or Treat 

Ministry Schedule for October 26/27 
Saturday 
4:00pm(SH)  L: K. Sargent EM: L. Carr; D. Mason;  
S. DeLuca S. P. Messina 
 
4:30pm(SA)  L: D. Balloni EM: K. Mahoney; S. Mellor 
AS: B. & M. Gremli; T. Passarello S: C. Mellor 
 
Sunday 
8:30am(SH) L: P. Ringwood EM: S. Marullo 
S. S. Marullo 
 
9:00am(ANN) L: J. White EM: S. Podolak  
AS: R. White S: S. Podolak 
 
10:30m(SA) L: M. Mendzef EM: E. Frost; S. Norton 
AS: L. & S. Brabant; T. Hamberger S: M. Balch 
 
11:30am(SH) L: M. Clark EM: J. & S. Clark;  
K. Collier S: J. Clark  
 
5:00pm(SA) L:  A. Robson EM: A. Robson 
AS: J. Robson S. J. Robson 

Memorial Candles  
Week of  

October 20, 2024 
 

Sacred Heart Church 
Tabernacle Candle 

Dale Gamba 
by  

Family 
 

For Those Who Have 
Recently Died  

Gracia Koziol 
Elizabeth Westmiller 

Thomas Eisenschmidt 
 

Eternal rest grant unto 
them, O Lord, 

and let Your perpetual 
light shine upon them. 

The “Pack the Pantry” item for the week of  
October 19/20– Cans of Fruit/Fruit Cocktail 

October 26/27– Cans of Vegetables 
Please bring these items to church and place them in 
our “Pack the Pantry” baskets or they can be 
brought to the:  
 

ST. ALPHONSUS FOOD PANTRY AT 
1579 CLARK ST. RD. FINGERLAKES MALL  

(SAVANNAH BANK ENTRANCE) 

Monday-Saturday 
9:00am-11:30am 

315-252-0710 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Soup, coffee, tea, juice as well as 
dish soap, laundry soap, tissues and soap are 
always needed and appreciated.  
 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

We  have Daily Mass Intentions  
that remain open for the remainder of 2024.  

 
The 2025 Book for Mass Intentions  

and Tabernacle Candles  
Is open. 

 
Please call 315-252-7271  

or stop in during regular office hours  
to schedule a Mass. 

 
Office hours are  

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:30pm and  
Friday 8:00am-11:00am.  

When making a memorial donation to the  
St. Alphonsus Food Pantry, please include  

name and address of the family  
you are making the donation too.  

 
Please send all donations to: 
St. Alphonsus Food Pantry  

90 Melrose Rd.  
Auburn, NY 13021 



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!  
Join us for Trunk or Treat! October 27th after 
5pm Mass at Saint Alphonsus.  
 
(Anyone interested in decorating their trunk 
and handing out candy to the children please 
contact  Nancy in the office at 315-252-7271 to 
reserve a space. Spaces are limited!!!) 
 
Kids can ‘trunk or treat’ in the church parking 
lot! Children are encouraged to put on their 
costumes right after mass and bring their own 
bag to collect treats! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*If attending a different Mass that weekend, 
please arrive around 6pm to participate! 
Children must be supervised throughout the 
event by an adult. 
******************************************** 
A Pass a Dish Harvest Dinner will take place in 
the Hall at Sacred Heart on November 15th. All 
are invited. Doors will open at 5:30 and dinner will 
begin at 6:00pm. Come join us for a great time 
and meet your fellow Parishioners!!! 

The Catholic Community of Holy Family * Sacred Heart *  St. Alphonsus * St. Ann                             

Parish Life  
Together in Faith 

Catholic Ministries Appeal We ask that you please 
prayerfully consider contributing to this years Catholic 
Ministries Appeal. Please make checks payable to:  
Catholic Ministries Appeal (not to your parish). They 
can be put in an envelope either in the collection 
basket or mailed to:  

Catholic Ministries Appeal,  
PO Box 6841  

Ithaca, NY 14851 
 

Our parish goals are as follows:  
Sacred Heart Church $42,000;  
St. Alphonsus Church $33,000  

St. Ann Church $12,000.  
 

We thank you for continuing to provide 
important services to our parishes and  

for your continued generosity! 

“Oh Come Let us Adore Him” 
The hours of Adoration are increasing. 
Which hour is God calling you to? 
For more information contact Pat Cleaver at  
315-406-4238 

Catholic Charities Empty 
Bowls Tuesday, October 22nd 
at 5:00pm. Participants learn 
about local anti-poverty efforts 
and walk away with a 
commemorative Empty Bowl 
that serves as a reminder that 

hunger does indeed exist in our community and you 
were able to help! $25.00 per ticket for adults, $10.00 
per ticket for children under 10. Cost includes soup, 
bread, beverage, dessert and a handmade ceramic 
bowl.  

Snowbirds – before you leave town- please fill out 
and return to the Parish Office by mail or in the 
collection basket OR call the Parish Office at 

315-252-7271 and give us this information.  

Would you like the bulletin mailed to you? 

Name   _________________________________ 

Address ________________________________ 

Parish: Sacred Heart ___         St. Alphonsus ___  

Saint Ann’s ___ 

Date Leaving ____________________________ 

Date Returning___________________________ 

The Thanksgiving bags for “The Gift From the 
Hearts” are now available in all of our churches. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St. Alphonsus Food Pantry would like to thank  
St. Albert the Great Academy for their generous 
donation of non-perishable items to the food pantry. It 
will be a great help to us as we prepare over 500 
baskets for Thanksgiving. 



 MASS INTENTIONS WEEK OF OCTOBER 20, 2024 
HOLY FAMILY* SACRED HEART* ST. ALPHONSUS* ST. ANN 

 Sacred Heart (SH) * St. Alphonsus (SA) * St. Ann (ANN) 

Saturday, 
October 19, 2024 

4:00pm(SH)     
 
 
 
4:30pm(SA)       

+John Nadge by Ann Marie Nadge 
+Joyce Murray by Anne Adessa 
+Patrick Dunn by Family 
 
+Frank Reginelli by Family 
+Barbara Talbot by Aunt Mary Manuel 

Sunday,  
October 20, 2024 

8:30am(SH) 
 
9:00am(ANN) 
 
10:30am(SA) 
 
 
11:30am(SH) 
 
 
5:00pm(SA) 

+Tom Sevier by Glenn & Marlene White 
 
+Dorothy DeOrio by Family 
 
+Joseph & John Carberry by Family  
+Allen Badger by MM. Ronald Jones 
 
+Jeff VanOrman by Family 
+Jean Flanigan by Anna Flanigan & Family 
 
+Jeff Ianiri by Deacon John & Carole 

Monday, 
October 21, 2024 

8:30am(SH) 
12:15pm(SA) 

+Clara Walsh by Karen Bayus 
+Marjorie Beer by Family 

Tuesday, 
October 22, 2024 

8:30am(SH) 
12:15pm(SA) 

+Patrick Parisi by Arlene & Karen DiFabio 
+Joseph & Rita Morabito by Family 

Wednesday, 
October 23, 2024 

12:15pm(SA) +Jim Beer by Family 

Thursday, 
October 24, 2024 

5:15pm(SA)    +For Our Faith Community 

Friday, 
October 25, 2024 

8:30am(SH) 
 
9:00am(SA) 

+Mike Ford by Bereavement Ministry 
+Michael Fuimarelli by Anne 
+Mary Ann Maland by Bereavement Ministry 

Saturday, 
October 26, 2024 

4:00pm(SH)     
 
 
 
4:30pm(SA)       

+Greg Redmond by Redmond Family 
+Jo Coleman by Terry & Patty Hoey & Ed & Sheila Chayka 
+Donald Quinn by Mary Farrell 
 
+Lottie Jurczak by Maureen Dykoschak 
+Dale Gamba by Family 

Sunday,  
October 27, 2024 

8:30am(SH) 
 
 
9:00am(ANN) 
 
10:30am(SA) 
 
11:30am(SH) 
 
 
 
5:00pm(SA) 

+Laila Cuddy by Bereavement Ministry 
+John Howland by Cheri 
 
+Joseph Dec by Family 
 
+Mary Beth Page by St. Alphonsus Counters 
 
+Rishanna Wellington by Jeanne & David Trinca 
+Gabriel Harvey by Ed & Joanne Nash 
+David Mizro by Family 
 
+John & Barbara Klonowski & Family by Mary 

Go to Mass not just to pray, but to receive Communion, the bread that is the Body of Jesus Christ  
who saves us, forgives us, unites us to the Father. ~Pope Francis 



Neighbor News 

We would like to thank 
Plis Funeral Home 

315-252-6261 
For Sponsoring an Ad 
 In Our Weekly Bulletin 

On Saturday, November 2nd, Auburn area  
Scout Troops will be collecting food to help replenish 
the five Auburn area Food Pantries. Food items 
needed include canned meals, meats, fish,  
canned fruits and vegetables, dry pasta, cereal,  
pasta sauce, peanut butter and soups. Please no 
perishables, frozen or glass. In support of this 
project, there will be a Drive-In, Drop-Off location at 
the Owasco Fire Dept. on Owasco Rd. open  from 
9:00AM until 12:00pm. Please join with our local  
Boy Scouts to help refill our local Food Pantries and 
fight hunger. Thank you for your generosity.  

Thank You for Supporting World Mission Sunday 
On behalf of the missionary men and women serving 
in over 1,150 mission territories, we extend our 
heartfelt gratitude for your generous support on World 
Mission Sunday. Your contributions ensure that the 
Gospel continues to spread, bringing hope, love, and 
salvation to those in need. This year's theme, "Go and 
invite everyone to the banquet," reminds us of our 
universal call to evangelize and support our brothers 
and sisters around the world. Your generosity helps 
build churches, train clergy, and provide essential 
services in mission territories. Thank you for being 
part of this vital mission and for making a lasting 
impact on the global Church.  

Our Lady of the Angels Secular Franciscan 
Fraternity will  meet on Sunday, October 27 at  
2:15 pm in Schrader Hall at St. Mary’s Church in 
Auburn. All Professed Secular Franciscans and 
anyone who are interested in learning more about the 
Secular Franciscan Order are invited.  For further 
information, please  contact Bernie Tomasso, OFS, at 
315-246-3440 or berniet8@gmail.com. 

Surviving the Holidays, a 90-minute seminar for 
people facing the holidays after a loved one’s death, 
will be offered on Tuesday, October 29 in Schrader 
Hall at St. Mary's Church in Auburn at 1:30 pm and 
again at 6:00 pm.  The seminar features a video with 
practical, encouraging advice from counselors, 
pastors, and widowed men and women, followed by a 
small-group sharing time. Everyone who attends 
receives a booklet with tips to assist you in  being 
prepared for surprising emotions that may hit over the 
holidays, what to do about traditions and other coming 
changes, how to handle holiday parties and 
invitations, and how to survive potentially awkward 
moments with other people.  The cost is $7.00 for the 
book. To register, contact Bernie Tomasso at  
315-246-3440 or berniet8@gmail.com. 

../Bulletin/berniet8@gmail.com
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Catholic Community of Holy Family, Sacred Heart, St. Alphonsus and St. Ann 
Faith Formation Office,  

90 Melrose Rd. Auburn, NY 13021 
Barbara Quinn, Coordinator of Faith Formation 

Email: Barbara.Quinn@dor.org  
Telephone: 315-252-7271 Ext. 204 

Upcoming Faith Formation Classes-all at Sacred Heart 
Faith Formation-October 20th- 10:00am-11:15am 
Faith Formation-October 27th –10:00am-11:15am 
Faith Formation-November 3rd—10:00am-11:15am; Confirmation Year 1 5:30pm-7:00pm 

The Journey of Faith 
The journey of faith is a lifelong commitment, a continuous process of deepening our relationship with Christ and 
understanding of the teachings of the Church. 
 
Daily Prayer and Reflection                                                                                                                       
Building a strong connection with God starts with prayer and reflection. Setting aside time each day for prayer, 
whether it’s the Rosary, the Liturgy of the Hours, or simply speaking from the heart, allows you to commune with 
the Divine.  
  
Monthly in our churches you can pick up a copy of the The Word among US with daily devotions. There is a 
wonderful- free 3- minute retreat that will be sent to you daily at loyolapress.com/3-minute retreat. Our Daily Bread 
offers daily scripture encouragement, you can find information on go.odb.org/spirit-sub. You can sign up for a daily 
reflection at Dynamic Catholic.com. 
 
Attend Mass Regularly                                                                                                                                                       
The Eucharist is the source and summit of the Catholic faith. Regular attendance at Mass is crucial to growing 
closer to Christ. It’s not just about fulfilling an obligation — it’s an opportunity to receive the Body and Blood of our 
Lord and Savior.  
 
Loyola Press offers a question and prayer sheet to reflect on Sunday’s mass. You can sign up for Sunday 
Connection for free at LoyolaPress.com/Sundayconnection.  
  
Study the Bible, get involved in an Adult Faith Formation program and read Catholic Literature. Spiritual Growth 
abounds in studying the Word of God. There are online programs, study bibles, bible groups and classes available 
to you.  
 
You can find free resources at the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops’ New American Bible online at 
www.bible.usccb.org/bible. There are several programs available in person and online for members of our 
Catholic Community. This month parishioners can study the Gospel according to Mark as a group. The fee is $10 
for materials and you can contact me at the address above to sign up. Don’t worry if you have missed a session, 
we will catch you up.  
 
Another great source of materials is FranciscanAtHome.org Their programs are free to you. You can attend a 
course, lecture, retreat, or seminar online and work at your own pace. Simply go to the site and follow the steps to 
set up your account.  
 
Look for our book study on the 33 Days of Eucharistic Glory during Advent. Kick off the new year with a book 
study Beautiful Hope.  
 
Grow closer to Christ Growing in your faith is a lifelong process. Together we can deepen your understanding of 
the teachings of the Church and your relationship to God.      

God Bless, 
Barbara Quinn,  
Coordinator of Faith Formation 

mailto:Barbara.Quinn@dor.org
mailto:SundayConnection@LoyolaPress.com
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Prayer List-REMINDER Please let us know of Parishioner changes or those not included on our list. Please email 

Nancy at nancy.kavanagh@dor.org or call 315-252-7271 to have names added or removed. Thank you! 

Bulletin: If you know someone who can no longer attend Mass but would like to receive a bulletin, please call the 

parish office to be put on the bulletin mailing list.  

Remember our Sick: 
Marilyn Castiglione, John Salva, 
Patricia Burtless, Allyza, Danielle, 
Lucy Pagano, Amy Pine, Bruce,  
Cortney Fedyshyn, Briana Dewitt, 
Joyce Blowers, Kevin Leonard,  
John Clark, Cheryl Bellnier,  

Colleen Pinckney, Pat Gallagher, Gloria Cuddy,  
Carol Aldrich, Thomas Didio, Olivia, Dave,  
Don & Joan Zeleznik, Mary Campbell, Stacy,  
Jonathan Arrowsmith, Lucas Mallory, Joe Schubach, 
Rowena Angelina, Mary Warter, Caroline Blowers, 
Mark Cole, Sue Daly, Tim Daly, Gina DelPiano,  
Ann Fronzek, Sue, Caleb Jones, Michael Fronzek, 
Carter Hergert, Joan Komanecky, Elizabeth Lane, 
Frances Lane, Stephen L. Norris, Siobhan Phillippe, 
Donna Romano, David Festa, and those listed in our 
Book of Petitions. Please pray for all of our 
parishioners in nursing homes, assisted living, the 
hospital or homebound. 

We pray for the men and 
women of our Armed 
Forces serving U.S. and 
abroad:  
LCpl Brian Baxter USMC, 
Capt. Gregory Baxter USMC, 
Capt. DJ Benzing USAF,  

Lt.Col Joseph E. Brooks USAF, SSgt Tom Ellis Sr. 
USA, SSgt Angel Gonzalez USA, Col Eddie Gonzalez 
USMC, Pvt Zachary Gonzalez USMC, CWO4 Roger 
Graf USA, 1SGT Zachary Howell USA, SSgt James 
Johnson USMC, SFC Jason Mero USA,  
Pvt Justin Miller USA, E3 David Mirales US Navy, 
LTJG Richard Nelson IV, USN, E4 Adam H. Brooks, 
Airman Sarah Pasternak Clark, USAF, Airman Alex 
Gonnella, USAF 
Please pray for all who risk their lives for our safety 
including police, fire, corrections and military 
personnel.  

mailto:bulletin@stmarysannapolis.org

